From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy

Date: 1/16/08 2:53 PM

Subject: Fwd: Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> Cathy Graber 1/16/2008 10:12 AM >>>

>>> "Teresa Stevens" <agathatroy@hotmail.com> 1/16/2008 10:09 AM >>>
Teresa Stevens

1003 3rd St.

Woodland, CA 95695-4905

January 16, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

I am outraged by the possibility that government would intrude into our
own homes by requiring homeowners to install a thermostat that can be
adjusted by government bureaucrats.

Californians already rank dead last among the 50 states in our per capita
consumption of electricity. The average Californian uses about half the
electricity as the average American, and less than consumers in
Luxembourg, Guam, the Cayman Islands and Aruba.

What's next? What tiny matter of private concern will government try to
take for itself? Perhaps government would like to determine what I eat

for breakfast, or what friends I make? Stop the expansion of the
government nanny state. Oppose the government controlled thermostats in
our own homes.

Most sincerely,

Teresa Stevens




